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[EXT] ABBS Thematic Poster Session

From Glenn Fleisig, PhD <conferences@baseballbiomechanics.org>
Date Wed 11/6/2024 7:50 PM

To

Benjamin Lerch <bgl0015@auburn.edu>

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Ben,

On behalf of the American Baseball Biomechanics Society, | am pleased to inform you that your poster
"Temporal Analysis of Hip-Shoulder Separation and Pelvis-Trunk Lean During the Stride Phase of High-
and Low-Velocity Fastballs" has been selected for presentation at the ABBS Poster Session at the MLB
Winter Meetings!

What does this mean?

1. If you accept this invitation, you agree to be at the MLB Winter Meetings in-person at the
Hilton Anatole in Dallas, TX. The poster session will be 4-6pm Central Time on Wednesday,
December 11, 2024.

2. This invitation is specifically to the ABBS thematic poster session and is not an invitation for
any other meetings or events at the MLB Winter Meetings.

3. You are responsible for your own traveling expenses, poster expense, and any other related
expenses.

4. You will bring a poster of your research study. Details to be provided at a later time.

5. You will provide in advance a PowerPoint slide identical to your poster.

6. During the poster session, you will give a 5-minute verbal presentation explaining your poster
to those in the room and those simultaneously looking at your PowerPoint slide via Zoom. You
will then answer questions for 5 minutes about your research.

Please let us know within the next 24 hours whether you accept this invitation. Yours was one of the top
five studies selected, so we need your confirmation before we inform other applicants whether they are
invited to present.

Glenn Fleisig, PhD
ABBS VP of Conferences




